To: Tom Qurada <tom.ourada@crete.ne.gov=
Subject: Request of alley vacation

Fedro Hernandez and

Jorge Hermmandez

612 E. 1st. St

Wilber Ne. 68465

402- 821-7814
phernandez0465@amail com

Tom Curada
243 E. 13th. 5t

.............................

Dear Mr. Ourada

I'm writing to you because | would like to request an alley vacation and would like to purchase the north part
of ¥z of 21ts street from oak west along the property we own. This would be 34x122 of the north portion of

the street. | would like to build a 4-plex on our property and would like to purchase that part of the street to
make sure we are conforming.

Thankyou for your time

Pedro Hernandez
Jorge Hermandez



